
Moreland Children, Young People 
& Families Plan 2021 – 2025

Thank you for your ideas and suggestions for the Moreland Children, Young People & Families Plan! 

We appreciate you taking the time to complete the community survey, participate in a focus group, attend a 
workshop or create art to tell us what’s important to you.
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Who participated

Consultation Summary

children completed the Children’s Activity

parents participated in  
3 Focus Groups

community members and  
service providers participated  
in a Stakeholder Workshop

young people participated in the  
Youth Workshop

service providers participated in 6 
Network meeting conversations

parents, community members and 
service providers completed the 
Community Survey
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What we heard

We heard about what you like about 
Moreland; our diverse community, 
parks and open space and living 
close to the city and its amenities.

We heard that you’d like better access to local 
services, more community activities and events, a 
focus on environmental sustainability and equitable 
infrastructure across Moreland.

We heard about the importance of children and 
young people being part of consultations and having 
a say on issues that impact them.

We heard about the impact of COVID-19 on children, 
young people and families.

You may have noticed 
the name of the Plan has 
changed, we’ve taken on 
board your feedback about 
families being central to 
the wellbeing of children 
and young people and 
have now included them in 
the Plan’s title. 

What we will do

We will be developing a draft Moreland Children, Young People and Families Plan and will seek your feedback in April 2021.


